
Message Sent: 11/18/2015 

Important Announcement: Meaningful Use Stage 1 Attestations 
for 2015 

On 10/16/2015, the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services 
(CMS) published a final rule Stage 3 and Modifications to Meaningful 
Use in 2015 Through 2017. This rule sets new criteria for eligible 
professionals and eligible hospitals participating in the EHR Incentive 
Programs. The new requirements will be effective as of 12/15/2015, 
inhibiting the eligible provider’s ability to attest to the prior set of 
requirements. 

Please note that NY Medicaid's MEIPASS system will not be ready 
on 12/15/2015 to accept attestations that reflect the modifications 
to meaningful use. Due to the complex changes, there is not an 
established date when MEIPASS will be ready to accept attestations 
that reflect the policy changes for 2015. If providers scheduled for 
meaningful use stage 1 would like to avoid this delay, they are 
encouraged to attest to the prior requirements before 12/15/2015. 

Announcements will be made via LISTSERV and the program website 
when providers may attest to the modified requirements for payment 
year 2015. 

Quick Links 

MEIPASS Login 

Document Repository 

FAQs 

Public Health Site 

Contact Details 

877-646-5410 
meipasshelp@csgov.com 

contact page/form 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail 
transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 

http://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2015-10-16/pdf/2015-25595.pdf
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